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Fireworks 

 

The topic in Nursery during the first 2 weeks after 

the half term holiday will be Fireworks.  We will be 

talking about the sights, sounds and smells related to 

fireworks.   

 

 

 

 

 Reminders 

The children have generally 

settled in very well. Many 

thanks to all those parents 

who have named all items. 

We would be grateful if 

everyone could check on 

items of clothing and water 

bottles please. Also lunch 

money needs to be in a 

named envelope please to 

ensure that it is credited to 

the correct account. 

Thank you 

 Parent/Teacher Meeting 

The Nursery parents meetings will be held in the Learning 

Mentor’s room. Please wait in the main reception area for 

day time appointments and outside the room, in the corridor 

for after school appointments.  

There are still some day time appointments available for 

anyone who has not made one yet.  

Parent Workshop 

The first of this year’s Duckling’s Parent workshops will be 

held in the Nursery at 8.30am on Wednesday 17th October. 

The theme will be Fine Motor Skills and all children and 

parents are welcome to attend. If your child is not usually in 

on a Wednesday morning please ensure that you write on the 

signing in sheet.  

If you have older siblings they are welcome to join the 

Breakfast club in the school hall at 8.30am and they will be 

taken to their class from there.  

 

Daily K 

Along with the rest of the school the Ducklings have been walking the Daily K around the school 

grounds. Some of our children will be coming home with a certificate soon to confirm that they 

have completed 10K. Please ensure that that the children are wearing appropriate footwear for 

walking in the grass and have coats for the cooler weather. These are essential in Nursery as we 

also use the garden every day.  

Thank you 


